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Thursday 5th June 

 

 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 1 class assembly, which will be held on Friday 20th 

June at 2.30pm in the school hall. The children have been working very hard and are excited to 

showcase their learning and talents. 

 

Your presence would mean a lot to the children and will make the event even more special. We 

look forward to seeing you there and sharing this wonderful experience with you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best regards, 

Mr Keeling and Mrs Mitchell  
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